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In Reply Refer To:
License: 35-12091-02
Docket: 030-17190/90-01

HCA Heaith Services of Oklahoma, Inc.

dba HCA Presbyterian Hospital

ATTN: David L. Dunlap, FACHE
Executive Director

N.E. 13th Street at Lincoln Blvd.

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73104

Gentlemen

This refers to the routine, unannounced radiation safety inspection conducted
by Mr. Selvan Rajendran of this office on March 8, 1990, of the activities
authorized by NRC Byproduct Material License 35-12091-02, and to the discussion

of our findings held by the inspector with members of your staff at the
conclusion of the inspection.

The inspection was an examination of the activities conducted under the license
as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's
rules and regulations and the conditions of the license. The inspection
consisted of selective examinations of procedircs and representative records,

interviews of personnel, independent measurcments, and observations by the
inspector.

From the inspector's review of the records, it was apparent that the overall
radiation safety program seemed to be adequate &nd wel! organized.

No violations or deviations were icentified.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you

Sincerely,

riginal Signed!
A. B. BE#-
A. Bill Beach, Director

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

-
Oklahoma Radiation Control Program Director

4 /3°/90 §/\ /90

RIV:N C:NMISHLR p;i%
SRajyggsan;tm CLCain \ABBeat h
§/1./90




bee:

DMB - Original (1E-07)
RDOMartin

ABBeach

LAYandel

MRodriquez, OC/LFDCB (4503)
*CLCain
*WLFisher
*SRajendran
*NMI1S
*MIS System
*RIV Files (2)
*R5TS Operator
*REHall, URFO

*W/766



